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Notification of Sanitary Sewer Overflow 

Pursuant to the requirements of NR 210, Stoughton Utilities is issuing notification that a 

sanitary sewer overflow had briefly occurred in the collection system located in the 200 

block of Forrest Street.  The overflow occurred during the approximate hours of 1:00 p.m. 

to 2:00 p.m. on Monday, December 2, 2019.  

Stoughton Utilities personnel responded to the incident, cleared the sewer obstruction, 

stopped the overflow, flushed the affected area with approximately 10,000 gallons of 

chlorinated water, and continues to monitor the situation.   

All necessary steps were taken to limit any public health hazard or potentially harmful 

effects on the environment.  The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has been 

notified. 

*** 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area, and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


